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COVID-19 COMMAND CENTER
COMMUNITY UPDATE MAY 25, 2020

Updated communication with our community partners is critical to ensure each of you are kept properly informed.
We will send out periodic updates and continue to provide information through the Tri-City Medical Center
COVID-19 webpage.
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Hospital bed availability remains high. Emergency Department (ED) volumes remain low. Intensive Care Unit
(ICU) census currently moderate. Ventilators in use currently low. Based on today's census and resources, we
are well positioned to handle a surge at the current time.
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STREET PAINTING HONORS HEROES

Renowned artist Lori Escalera, a North County

resident and Tri-City Medical Center patient,

donated her services last week to

simultaneously honor our front-line healthcare

staff and fallen service members for the

Memorial Day weekend.

 

Escalara reproduced the classic World War I

era painting “Have You Answered the Red

Cross Christmas Roll Call” by Harrison Fisher,

which depicts a Red Cross nurse as soldiers

march behind her with the American flag. The

8 ft by 12 ft painting was part of the I

Madonnari Italian Street Painting Festival that

was held virtually May 23-25. T H E  C O M P L E T E D  S T R E E T  P A I N T I N G  I S  L O C A T E D

A C R O S S  F R O M  T H E  T C M C  E M E R G E N C Y  D E P A R T M E N T

https://www.tricitymed.org/2020/03/novel-coronavirus-covid-19/
https://ccp.sbceo.org/i-madonnari/welcome

